
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
DATE: January 10, 2006 
 
TO:  James E. Sydnor, Chair, Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) 
 
FROM: Joan Rohlfs, Chief, Air Quality Planning 
 
SUBJECT: TAC Stakeholder Applications 
 
The stakeholders currently serving on the TAC have reapplied for their stakeholder 
positions for 2006. No other applications were received. 
 
The following nominations/applications were received: 
 
Kipp Coddington,  
Greater Washington Board of Trade 
 
Arnold Solomon,  
Mirant Mid Atlantic 
 
Julie Thomas,  
National Park Service 
 
Flint Webb, 
Fairfax County Federation of Citizens Assn. 
 
 
 


